
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Nikki Haley (govhaley@gov.sc.gov) <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Austin Smith (austinsmith@gov.sc.gov) <austinsmith@gov.sc.gov> 

James Burns (jamesburns@gov.sc.gov) <jamesburns@gov.sc.gov> 
Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 6/8/2015 10:22:24 AM
Subject: FW: DOT

SC DOT Secretary recommendation from Rep. Neal Collins below. 
Thank you, 
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Neal Collins [mailto:collins.neal@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2015 5:13 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Subject: DOT

Katherine/Haley,

Please relay to Governor Haley my recommendation of Colonel Kevin Shwedo to become the Secretary of 
Transportation. Being on the House Transportation subcommittee, he consistently impressed me as well as 
many others. DOT restructuring being a necessary item action in the coming years, I would trust Col. Shwedo 
to treat DOT as a business and offer corrective options to the General Assembly.

Sincerely,
Neal
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